CLUB; BULLETT

SPACE CENTER ROTARY CLUB BULLETIN COMMITTEE REPORT

BLASTUF	-
1971-72	
3/08/12	٠

March 8, 1972

The Committee again appeals for help from the membership in supplying news items of interest for the BLASTOFF which, up until recently, has been issued weekly. Lack of news about what our Club is doing by way of projects, reporting of illnesses or deaths occurring within the member's family or other interesting items that the membership would like to read about makes it almost impossible to put out a weekly issue.

As Chairman and Editor, I find it now necessary to prepare, print and mail the BLASTOFF every other week. This is very time consuming especially when the time required isn't always available. And until such time I am offered "fill-in continuity" by members interested, the issues will reach the membership every other week rather than weekly.

Too, as Editor, I ask President-Elect Morgan to promptly give thought to seeking out a new Editor for the upcoming new Rotary year, effective July 1, 1972. I believe this job of Editor should be delegated to a member who may be self employed or partially retired from the business world, and, of course, one who would have a good interest in publishing an interesting Bulletin for our Club. Perhaps the proposing a new member who would qualify for this job would be the best way to attack this problem of replacing me come July 1st. Certainly this problem can be solved within the next two or three months.

It is also suggested by numerous members that we have printed an additional 50 copies of each BLASTOFF issue for handouts at each Monday's meeting. We approve this idea since the cost of paper is the only additional expense.

Chairman and Editor - BLASTOFF COM.

X